
Recreation Meeting Minutes 9-19-12 
 
The recreation meeting came to order at 5:40pm. 
 
In Attendance:  Ryan Kane, Mark Rulli and MaryLou Volpe: Kadion Phillips: associate member 
Absent: Matt Johnson and Al Jones 
 
The following property requests were approved: 
Federated Church/ Town Common/ Aug 9&10 2013 

Tantasqua Pop Warner /Town Common / Immediately- Nov 1/M-F 5:30pm-7:30pm  

Winninger Wedding / Town Common / 10/11/12 1PM 

 

The Summer Concert Series went very well this summer a few issues were taken care of as: 
Handicap parking signs are now in placed prior to all concerts and children are asked to play on the backside of 
the common as not in interfere with those who are listening. All concerts were very well attended. 
 
Update on the Recreation Dept Geo cache:  Dan Thompson is looking at various sites throughout town to 
place the geo caches Town Barn ,Cedar Lake Recreation Area and a possible conservation site.  There are some 
very unique caches to consider, Mark will update us on the progress. 
 
The repairs and painting of the skatepark and the Bathouse to be completed on Wednesday 9/26/12. 
 
The summer recreation director Genny Pacetti and the staff have submitted their final reviews from the 
summer program. 
Coed Basketball league is asking for a contribution towards a Speaker for the youth Basketball Program.  The 
request was voted down 3-0. 
  
Mark Rulli suggested forming a Tree Lighting Sub Committee   Mary Lou 2nd the idea – All in favor. 
 
Placement of the skating Rink on the backside of the Town Common to be discussed at the next meeting (new 
brackets will be needed).  Security of the rink while it freezes and thaws will be an issue. 
 
Quotes for the repair of the Basketball court will be available for the next meeting. 
 
Next Meeting Wednesday October 10, 2012 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:50pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynne Girouard 


